
PAM Child and Family Policy Position Description 
 

New York State College of Human Ecology 
A Statutory College of Cornell University  

Ithaca, New York 14853 
 

DEPARTMENT OF POLICY ANALYSIS AND MANAGEMENT 
 

Level: Tenure-track, open rank 
 
Description:  Tenured or tenure-track position in child and family policy.  Research 

responsibilities (50%) include empirical research in child and family policy. 
Potential areas of focus include child welfare, policies affecting children and 
families, family contexts and child outcomes, child health and well-being, 
and/or education.  Teaching and advising responsibilities (50%) are in the 
department’s undergraduate, masters, and/or doctoral programs.  

 
Qualifications: Candidates should have a strong background and interest in research and 

teaching in child and family policy.  A Ph.D. in developmental psychology, 
economics, public policy, sociology, or other appropriate field is required. 

 
Salary: Negotiable depending on experience and qualifications.  Competitive 

benefits package. 
 
Location:  Position is in an applied multidisciplinary department with a broad array of 

policy-oriented research interests, and with faculty members drawn from 
demography, economics, health services, psychology, public policy, 
sociology, and other disciplines. The department offers a bachelors degree 
and a 5-year masters degree in policy analysis and management, a masters 
degree in health administration, and a doctorate in policy analysis and 
management.  Qualified faculty may also belong to the graduate field of 
economics, sociology, or human development and supervise students in these 
doctoral programs.   

 
Contact:  Interviews will be conducted at the Association for Public Policy and 

Management meetings in Washington, DC, November 5-7 as well as at the 
American Economics Association meetings, Atlanta, GA, January 3-5.  
Those with any questions should contact the Search Committee Chair, 
Rachel Dunifon at red26@cornell.edu.  Send resume, samples of research, 
and three letters of recommendation to: Rosemary Avery, Department Chair, 
Mailbox 33, Department of Policy Analysis & Management, 119 MVR Hall, 
Cornell University, Ithaca, NY  14853-4401.  Fax: 607-255-4071. 

 
Cornell University is an equal opportunity, affirmative action educator and employer.  

We are interested in candidates who can contribute to the diversity and excellence of out 
academic community through their research, teaching and/or service 

 


